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ARTHUR PEAKE/GOLDEN EARS FIELD
SEPTEMBER 2018 - COMPLETION
The Arthur Peake field is now open and will use a new infill product that will ensure health and safety and 
provide the athletes who use the facility with a superior sports surface and playing experience.

APRIL 2018 - CONSTRUCTION STARTING
Construction and contractor mobilization started at the Arthur Peake/Golden Ears field in May 2018. The 
Arthur Peake field will use a new infill product that will ensure health and safety and provide the athletes 
who use the facility with a superior sports surface and playing experience. 
 
DECEMBER 2017  - DESIGN COMPLETE
The synthetic field design was complete. 

AUGUST 2017  - DESIGN PROGRESS
A consultant team was hired with site investigations and design work to advance through Fall 2017. 

JULY 2017  - DESIGN PROGRESS
Neighbours expressed concerns on the Arthur Peake / Golden Ears Elementary field concept focused 
on impacts due to noise, lights, traffic, parking and loss of privacy arising from the field use, as well as 
the loss of the existing grass field. These impacts will be addressed through the design phase as well as 
further consultations with the neighbourhood.

JULY 2017 - OPEN HOUSE
Maple Ridge Parks, Recreation & Culture hosted an open house to gather public input into the synthetic 
field concept plans for both the Arthur Peake/Golden Ears Elementary project as well as the Telosky/
Thomas Haney Secondary Project.

SUMMER 2017 - COMMENT FORM
As part of our community consultation process we invite invited your feedback.

JUNE 2017 - CONCEPT
Conceptual planning started for a new synthetic turf field at the shared site of Golden Ears Elementary 
and Arthur Peake Centre. Plans included expanded parking off of 116 Avnue and a full size, lit synthetic 
turf field.

FIELD LOCATION
23125 116 Avenue
Maple Ridge


